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b' April 6, 1994

Docket No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert. A. Stratman

Vice President
Nuclear - Perry

P.O. Box 97, S 270
Perry, OH 44081

,

Dear Mr. Stratman:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.71(e) submittal dated March 11, 1994, which
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. Based on
our current review schedule, we anticipate' that it will require more than 60
days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will be notified of the
results.

Please contact me at (708) 829-9705 with any questions you have regarding this
matter.

Sincerely,

original signed by

Bruce L. Burgess, Acting Chief
Operations Branch

cc: R. W. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear
Services Department

'H. L. Hegrat, Acting Manager
Licensing and Compliance

K. R. Pech, Director, Perry Nuclear
Assurance Department

N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Dept. >

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations

David P. Igyarto, Plant Manager
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A. Grandjean, State of Ohio, -

Public Utilities Commission
OC/LFDCB
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Resident Inspector, Rill
H. J. Miller, Rlli

bcc: PUBLIC IE-01
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